

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

TIMOTHY P. MURRAY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

JUDYANN BIGBY, MD SECRETARY

JOHN AUERBACH COMMISSIONER The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health
Division of Health Professions Licensure

Board of Registration in Pharmacy 239 Causeway Street, Suite 500, 5th Floor Boston, MA 02114 (800) 414-0168

http://www.mass.gov/dph/boards/pharmacy

September 5, 2012

CERTIFIED MAIL 70100470000135270001 and First Class Mail

Adam Fee

Re: Final Decision - Denial of Pharmacy Technician Registration Application

Dear Mr. Fee:

By letter dated August 9, 2012, the Board of Registration of Pharmacy (Board) informed you of its preliminary denial of your application for registration as a Pharmacy Technician and of your right to request an opportunity for a hearing on such preliminary denial within 21 days of the August 9th letter. You did not submit a timely request for hearing and have therefore waived any right to such hearing.

Based on the documentation and other information upon which the Board based its preliminarily denial of your application, as set forth in the Board's August 9, 2012 letter, and as you have not contested the basis for such preliminary denial, the Board informs you of its **Final Decision** to deny your application for Pharmacy Technician registration.

In accordance with federal law, the Board will report this application denial to the National Practitioner Data Bank and the Healthcare Integrity and Protection Data Bank.

Very truly yours,

Karen M. Ryle, R.Ph., Secretary

Decision No. 2978

RIGHT TO APPEAL

You are hereby notified that you may appeal this Final Decision pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 30A, sections 14 and 15, within thirty (30) days of receipt of this Final Decision.